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DEPUTIES WILL BE OUT FOR SAINT

PATRICK’S DAY TRAFFIC ENFORCEMENT

March 14, 2013
1100 a.m.

Additional Warren County Deputies will be on the roads beginning Friday
March 15" through Monday evening March 18" . The Warren County
Sheriff’s Office received a Select Traffic Enforcement Program (STEP)
grant from the state of Ohio. Throughout the next year, the STEP grant
funds will be spent on a number of holiday “blitz” efforts to reduce traffic
fatalities. The Sheriff’s Office will join in the effort with other agencies
targeting specific areas of enforcement, primarily Speeding, Seat Belt
Violators, and OVIs.

Sheriff Larry Sims urges drivers who are attending Saint Patrick’s Day

festivities to seek alternative transportation such as designated drivers or
cabs rather than to drink and drive and remember:

Sober or Get PULLED OVER!

BUZZED driving is DRUNK driving!

....Designate a sober driver
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